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Question: 
 
Senator CORMANN: I am asking a different question and you are giving me an answer to a 
question I am not asking....   
Senator CORMANN: What was the saving?  
Mr Grant: 30 per cent.  
Senator CORMANN: Yes. What is the dollar figure?  
Mr Grant: In dollar terms, I do not have that with me.  
Senator Wong: We do not have that, but we will take that on notice. 
 
Answer: 
 
The 30 per cent is a reference to the reduced price of airfares (on average) that has been 
achieved as a result of the prices negotiated under the whole of government travel (‘the 
arrangements’), which came into effect on 1 July 2010, and has delivered $160 million in 
savings over the 2010 – 2014 period.  For example in 2007-08 the average cost of an airfare 
between Melbourne and Sydney was about $270.  Under the new arrangements, the average 
cost of airfare between Melbourne and Sydney is about $190. 

However, this does not take account of any changes to the level of travel by agencies, which 
can change over time to reflect their operational needs.  As such, it is difficult to provide a 
dollar value for actual savings.   
 

 


